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Headteacher Update 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As the restrictions are easing, we are pleased to be able to invite more 

visitors into school to broaden the curricular experiences the children 

are accessing. One of the exciting activities this term will involve a 

team of artists visiting the school. They will help to create a whole 

school piece of artwork for our hall, ready for the return of our whole 

school assemblies in September.  We are also looking forward to a 

visit from an expert to talk to our Year Four classes about Volcanoes  

as part of their Geography learning.  

 

A reminder that all families are able to request Lateral Flow Test Kits 

so that regular testing can take place at home to prevent any spread 

of new variants. Please see the link below to order them direct to your 

home, or alternatively you can pick them up from participating 

pharmacies. The Hutt Pharmacy at The Square on Iceni Way have 

boxes of tests available.   

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 

 

Our Parents’ Evenings will take place just after the May half term week 

and will be held on Microsoft Teams. Please ensure you leave time for 

an appointment either Wednesday 9th or Thursday 10th June from 

3:30pm to 6:30pm. Letters will be sent out in the next two weeks.  

You will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress plus 

their transition to the next year group in September.   

 

We will shortly be sending out the ‘Welcome Packs’ for the current 

Year two children starting with us in September. If you do not receive 

a pack by the end of this half term, please contact us to check your 

child has a place with us and that your details are correct on our 

system.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation with our Covid protocols; we are 

looking forward to relaxing these gradually as the national restrictions 

are lifted. We are very grateful for your support in keeping our 

children and school community safe. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Michelle Wright  

What’s on next week…... 

 
Summer Menu Week 1  
 
Monday  
Bank Holiday 
 
Tuesday  
Breakfast clubs:  
Monty’s Extra 
After School Clubs: 
Netball Y4 3:05-4:05pm 
 
Wednesday  
Breakfast clubs:  
Monty’s Extra 
After School Clubs: 
1stClass@Number 3:05-4:00pm 
Football Y5 3:15-4:15pm 
6C Maths Booster Class 3:20-
4:10pm 
 
Thursday  
Breakfast clubs:  
Monty’s Extra 
After School Clubs: 
1stClass@Number 3:05-4:00pm 
Netball Y6 3:20-4:20pm 
6B Maths Booster Class 3:20-
4:10 
Military Club on Teams 3.30pm 
 
Friday 
Breakfast clubs:  
Monty’s Extra 
After School Clubs: 
Football Y6 3:20-4:20pm 

Dates For Your Diary 

Half Term Holiday 
31st May—4th June 2021 

Poetry Week 
7th June 2021 

Parents Evenings  
9th & 10th June 2021 

Summer Holiday 
22nd July - 31st Aug 2021 

Non Pupil Day 
Wednesday 1st September 2021 

Children Return To School 
Thursday 2nd September 2021 

Start and end of day 

times 

Year 3  8:30am — 2:55pm 

Year 4  8:40am — 3:05pm  

Year 5  8:50am — 3:15pm  

Year 6  8:55am — 3:20pm  

Attendance Champions 

Congratulations to class 3T who are our weekly 

attendance champions with an amazing 99.7% 

attendance. Well done to you all. 

mailto:https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests


Monty’s Mail 
News from Montgomery Junior School 

30th April 2021 

 
Montgomery Junior School Headteacher: Michelle Wright 
Baronswood Way Telephone:  01206 572288 
Colchester  Email:   admin@montgomery-jun.essex.sch.uk 
Essex CO2 9QG Website:   www.montgomery-jun.org.uk 

The children in each class have been asked how they can make this term the best term ever 

(#MJS-best-term-ever). Lots of wonderful phrases and encouragements have been used to 

create some beautiful displays all around the school. Answers included ’Be kind’, ’Be the 

change you want to see’, ’Be brave’, ‘Be  a good friend’, ‘Be adventurous’, ‘Be positive’. I’m 

sure you’ll agree these colourful displays are a wonderful reminder that we are all back 

together and determined to enjoy the #MJS-best-term-ever. 


